PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Howland Township Park Commissioners will hold a Public
Hearing on July 11, 2025 at 10 AM, immediately following the regular meeting, at Howland
Township Park, 2000 Rosegarden Drive, Warren, OH 44484.

The purpose of this Public Hearing will be to review the "Alternative Tax Budget of Howland
Township Park " prepared by the Howland Township Park Commissioners of Howland
Township, Trumbull County, Ohio, for the next succeeding fiscal year ending December 31,
2026

Please contact Vivian McDowell, Deputy clerk at vivian@howlandparks.org for a copy of the
report.

Chairperson Allen Seman of the Park Commissioners is responsible for publishing this Notice of
Public Hearing.
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Vivian McDowell, Deputy Clerk

Advertised — June 16, 2025



